
Telephone  (603) 673-8855
           Fax   (603) 673-8136

                  Minutes
                                                                 December 7, 2016

Brookline Public Library
7:00PM

Present:
Keith Thompson, Chair
Gale Taylor,  Vice Chair
Brian Rater, Secretary
Tad Putney, Town Administrator

Absent:
Jerry Farwell, Sexton

Minutes
Keith moved to approve September minutes.  Gale seconded.  All approved. 

Pine Grove Fencing
Jerry felt that there was enough funding available to finish the fence before 2019 without requesting additional 
budget from the town.

Signs
The Economic Development Committee is working on signs for the town.  We discussed potentially working 
with them on the creation of signs.  Tad suggested a local business that makes signs.

Dogs
There was discussion about where dogs should be banned from the cemeteries due to some owners not picking 
up after them.  However, this does not seem to be a significant issue, so we will continue to monitor the 
situation.

Sand
Someone was dumping sand at Pine Grove.  The police have discussed the situation with individuals living in 
the area and the committee expects that the dumping will not continue.

Next Meeting
Our next meeting will be March 29th 2017.
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Gale moved that adjourn.   Keith seconded.  All approved.

Adjourned at 7:34.
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